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Dear friends, 

God never ceases to amaze us!  Seeing children as well as adults come to know the Lord is why we are here.  
Helping them grow and become faithful to church gives us the privilege of seeing God change these lives into 
His servants.   

The ministry in Argentina has changed over the years.  Remembering how a church was started in our home 
over 45 years ago… and seeing those young people now as Pastors, faithful Sunday School teachers, youth 
workers, working with the music and serving in local churches.  Seeing missionaries sent out to begin new 
churches, that in turn have seen children and adults come to know Jesus as their Savior, grow and begin to 
serve as Pastor, Sunday School teachers, ministering in music, and serving God in so many areas in local 
churches.  Yes… we have been going down memory lane a little.  But that is what we do as parents, 
grandparents, and great grandparents.  These are the blessings God has poured into our lives and we need to 
remember and thank Him for His work in Argentina.   

May God keep the cycle going.  Let us never tire of the privilege we have to be in His service.  Those kids that 
have a hard time being quiet in church, that come from homes where the Dad might be in jail, afflicted with 
addictions and mostly absent from home… are seeing that God does love them.  He has become their 
Heavenly Father that is always there for them.  They ask to be picked up for “church” on Sunday night.  (No 
special SS class at night.) They are memorizing the monthly memorization, sitting up front learning to find the 
scripture readings, becoming a part of the church family.  Does that make them great grandchildren in the 
ministry of the local church?  I don’t know.  But it does make them God’s beloved children.   

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support through all these years spanning at least 3 
generations.  May God continue to bless you all! 

We covet your prayers for all those in need of the Gospel message.  For those that are learning about the love 
of God, salvation, baptism, tithing, faith promise giving and growing and sharing their Heavenly Father with 
their families and neighbors.   

After over 2 weeks of illness, we praise the Lord for His healing and allowing us to minister in another province, 
a two-hour flight south of Buenos Aires.  May God use us to be a blessing to Him and others. 

We love you and thank God for you! 

Al & Marty 

albertomular@gmail.com 
+54 9 11 49409197 
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Thank you for being a part of the blessings! 


